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 Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council 

Mrs Brenda Smart            Ref: SJJ20-001 

87 Frome vVew 

Maiden Bradley 

Wiltshire 

BA12  

6th January 2020 

 

Dear Brenda 

Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council. They have instructed me to send you 
the below and enclosed documentation. I can provide an electronic copy if required please do let me know. 

We wanted to share with you a final copy of the Parish Development Plan. We hope you’ll be delighted to read the 
many wonderful comments written about the shop and the hall, and the crucial role both play in bringing our commu-
nity together. We hope you will be proud to see how highly your work in re-establishing the shop as a community 
service is valued by our villagers. 

We would be grateful if you could read the comments and suggestions provided about the shop and about possible 
activities and events in the hall. A number of villagers, including the younger members who engaged in our consulta-
tion, suggested opening the shop on a Saturday morning. We would be grateful if the Committee could consider the 
feasibility of a Saturday opening, if you have willing volunteers.  

We would like to provide feedback to the community so would be most grateful for a response that we can publish in 
the newsletter and on Facebook. 

Once again, congratulations on the amazing work that you and all the volunteers are doing by providing this service. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Sarah Jeffries PSLCC 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

 

 

 


